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September 14, 2021 | 7:00 p.m.  
City Campus Union, Room TBD 

CALL TO ORDER 

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 

OPEN FORUM 

Introduction of new graduate dean Dr. Debra Hope 
and Director of Graduate Student Support Dr. Eva Bachman 

GSA INTRODUCTION & EXECUTIVE REPORTS 

President Rodene 
 Reminder of call for volunteers for University-wide committees 
Executive Vice President Donesky 
 Survey of GSA Committee Preferences 
Vice President of Student Affairs Mowat 
Vice President of Representation Jemkur 
Vice President of Finance Herzfeld 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

ELECTIONS 

Quality of Life Committee Co-Chair 

NEW BUSINESS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

ADJOURNMENT  


